
THE AMERICAN LEGION 
Virginia Beach Post 110 

PO. Box 62384 
Virginia Beach, VA 23466 

 

Call to Order:  The December 10, 2014 meeting of American Legion Post 110 was called to 

order at 1830 by presiding Commander Bert Wendell, Jr.  American Legion Post 110 

Christmas Party was held Rib City, 4688 Princess Anne Road, Virginia Beach, VA. 23462. 

 

Opening Ceremony:  Pledge of Allegiance was recited. 

 

Invocation:  Post Chaplain George Schmidt delivered the opening prayer. 

 

Members and Guest Attending:  Bert Wendell, Jr., George Schmidt, Dan and Jen Ryan, 

Craig and Vicky Huber, Rick and Tonya Jones, Brian and Jill Abbott, Bob Melberg, Miriam 

Triscritti, Doug and Mrs. Uhlmann, Mark McMillian, Terry and Dianne Howard, Steven 

Wild, and Kenny Golden. 

 

Activities Held:  Tickets were drawn for Door Prizes.  The Door Prizes were obtained by 

Vicky and Craig Huber.  Individual meals and drinks were ordered from the menu. 

 

Benediction:  Post Chaplain George Schmidt delivered the closing prayer. 

 

Adjourned:  After a great evening of comradeship and food the meeting/Christmas Party 

was adjourned at about 2030. 

 

“For God and Country” 

 

      Submitted by: 

      Bert Wendell, Jr. 

      Commander 

      American Legion Post 110 

      P.O. Box 62384 

      VA Beach, VA 23466 

      (757) 468-2831  

      Email: stonemanbc@cox.net or vapost110@gmail.com  
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